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I am a PERS recipient, and I strongly support HB 4083 - the COAL Act.  The act not 

only will keep Oregon’s investments out of dirty coal that threatens our environment, 

but it is a bad investment.  Oregon is actually losing money with our coal 

investments.  Additionally, the COAL act will  help preserve Oregon’s treasured 

natural resources for us, our children, grandchildren, and future generations.   

 


